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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: "branden@denalidispensaries.com"
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored); "Mark Whisenhunt"
Subject: Approved MJ-14 5.16.18-Denali Dispensaries, LLC license #11413
Date: Friday, May 25, 2018 11:17:00 AM
Attachments: 11413 Approved 5.16.18 MJ-14.pdf


Bradley,
 
Attached is the approved MJ-14. Please keep it for your records.
 
Mat-Su, I am copying you as FYI.
 
Thank you
 
Jane P Sawyer
Occupational Licensing Examiner|Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
550 W 7th Avenue, Ste. 1600, Anchorage, AK 99501| 907-269-0350
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Department of Commerce, Community, 


and Economic Development 
 


ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 


Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350


MEMORANDUM 


          TO: Chair and Members of the Board  DATE:   June 13, 2018 


          FROM: Erika McConnell 
Director, Marijuana Control Board 


RE:       Denali Dispensaries, LLC #11413 
 
 


  
Denali Dispensaries, LLC, a standard marijuana cultivation facility, is requesting approval of 
amendment(s) to its operating plan. Attached is MJ-15 Operating Plan Change application, and 
current operating plan. Attached is also the approved MJ-14 in case is needed for reference. 
 
DEC has noted that some fertilizers contain pesticides, a fact that is not always apparent to the 
user. AMCO is working with DEC on procedures whereby DEC staff in the Pesticide Control 
Program will review the fertilizers/chemicals section of cultivation facility operating plans to 
examine proposed pesticides and fertilizers. That said, the system is not yet in place and the 
proposed fertilizers/chemicals in this MJ-15 have not been reviewed by DEC.  
 
I recommend the board approve this change with delegation and require the licensee to provide a 
specific list of fertilizers to be reviewed and approved by DEC.  
 
 


 









